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S4 – S6 TRACKING REPORT 1 

Tuesday 20th September 

SENIOR PHASE                              

INFORMATION EVENING 

CHANGE OF DATE -                         

WEDNESDAY 21ST SEPTEMBER 

PARENT COUNCIL AGM 

Thursday 22nd September 

S3 PARENT / CARER CONTACT 

EVENING 

Wednesday 28th September  

S2 PARENT / CARER CONTACT 

EVENING 
Tuesday 4th October  

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
School Closure 

 
As a reminder to all families, school will be closed this 
Monday (19th September) to all young people and staff due to 
the passing of Her Majesty the Queen and her subsequent 
state funeral. 

 
 

Senior Phase Information Evening 

 
This event, to which all S4 – S6 families are invited, takes 
place this Wednesday (21st September).  More information on 
the event can be found by clicking on the following link.  If you 
plan to attend, please complete the short e-form to support 
our planning. 
 
http://harrisacademy.ea.dundeecity.sch.uk/senior-phase-
event-invite-letter.pdf  

 
 

Senior Phase Reports 

 
As a result of Monday’s closure, we will now issue (via email) 
the S4, S5 and S6 Tracking report on Tuesday 20th 
September. 

 
 

Change of Guidance Teacher – Cawdor House 

 
Miss Meldrum leaves us to start her new post as acting DHT at Craigie High School from 
Monday until the academic session.  We all wish her the very best in this new post. 
 
Appointed to replace Miss Meldrum as acting PT Guidance are Mr Kris Mordente and 
Miss Laura Anderson on a job-share basis.  Until Business Studies becomes fully staffed 
(Miss Anderson is our acting PT Business from Monday), Mr Mordente will take on the 
full caseload. 
 
Again, we wish them both best wishes in their new roles. 

 
 
 

http://harrisacademy.ea.dundeecity.sch.uk/senior-phase-event-invite-letter.pdf
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Thank you- Dignity Funeral Directors 

 
We would like to thank Dignity Funeral 
Directors for their very kind donation of safety 
goggles, cleaning products and hand sanitizers 
which will all be well utilised by our Science 
department.   

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Parent / Carer support with groups, clubs and career opportunities 

 
 

We are currently expanding our offer of extra-curricular groups/clubs and are also 
looking to improve our already vast number of career opportunities on offer to our young 
people. You are invited to complete a short survey asking how you may be able to 
support us regarding both of these. All responses would be much appreciated, the link 
can be found here - https://forms.office.com/r/H8xgSfPKhk 
 
Kind regards, 
Mr Kieran Haxton,  
Principal Teacher, Wider Achievement 

 
 

 
Barry Millar,  
Head Teacher 

https://forms.office.com/r/H8xgSfPKhk

